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Craig M White
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Dear Mr White

Thank you for your recent letter. I am glad you found the Bible Study in
Sydney of interest. I must apologise that I am not able at this time to answer your
letter in more depth, but as you will realise, my wife and I are extremely busy at the
moment preparing for our return to the United States. I will keep your letter on file,
and hope that in the future I will have more time to devote to this subject.

I appreciate your taking the time to acquaint me with various works which you
have studied. Most of the sources I have found useful are included in my thesis ("Key

to Northwest European Origins").

Thanks again for your information, and I shall try and keep your address as I
might later be able to publish some of the valuable information I have researched

through the years!
Yours sincerely
R nd F. McNair

Regional Director
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